
Livonia Public Schools 
Office of Assistant Superintendent of Business Services  

 
 
 
Date: October 27, 2015 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Interim Superintendent  
    
From:  Lisa Abbey, Assistant Superintendent of Business Services 
 
Re:   Bid Results – Cleveland Play Structure 

 
We would like to discuss the results of the bid for a new play structure at Cleveland 
Elementary at the next Building and Site Committee meeting on Monday, November 2, 
2015.  We are replacing the equipment that was recently removed from the playground, 
as it was unstable and not appropriate for the age groups at Cleveland.   
 
There were six vendors that responded to the bid.  We are recommending that we 
award the bid to Great Lakes Recreation Company, in the amount of $43,837. Great 
Lakes’ proposal included equipment that provides the most durable and stable play 
structure by utilizing 5” pipe stanchions.  This is a sinking fund expenditure. 
 
The recommendation letter from Harry Lau, Administrator of Facilities and Operations, 
as well as the bid tabulation are attached for your review. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 
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